Dear Parents,

As we know, BCCS depends on successful fundraisers to supplement the schools' operating budget to keep our tuition the lowest in our area. This past year we raised approximately \$20,000.00. This means every child in K-3 thru 12th grade received around \$200.00 in tuition reduction, in theory, from our fundraising efforts.

10 ways you can help your child's school this year.

- 1. Pray for the school
- 2. Donate a winter hat to charity
- 3. Eat at Hoss's
- 4. Take a bus trip to New York City
- 5. Run (or walk) a 5K
- 6. Eat at McDonald's
- 7. Sell flags-receive a free school t-shirt for your child
- 8. Save box tops and soup labels
- 9. Volunteer time to help with the auction
- 10. Support the Jr/Sr high with their fundraising efforts in preparation for their senior trip

This gives us an idea of what we will be doing this year. Detailed information will be sent home at the time of each fundraiser.

We have every reason to believe we can and will raise at least \$20,000.00 again this year.

Remember:

The more people that step forward, the less everyone has to do; many hands make light work!

If at any time you have questions about any of the fundraisers you can e-mail Mrs. Carn at wigcarn@verizon.net

Thanks again for all you do!